
Mail to: 
Luminis Health Gilchrist Lifecare Institute 
Philanthropy Department 
11311 McCormick Road, Suite 350 
Hunt Valley, MD 21031

Online: gilchristcares.org/lhgli-donate

Thank you. Please call the 
Philanthropy Office with any 
additional questions at 443.849.8330.

Every day, Luminis Health Gilchrist Lifecare Institute 
is there for patients and families when end-of-life 
care and support are needed most. Our ability to 
provide much of this care is dependent on charitable 
contributions.

You can make a meaningful impact to help future 
patients and families by designating Luminis Health 
Gilchrist Lifecare Institute as a recipient of memorial 
gifts. By doing so, you create a lasting tribute to your 
loved one, you honor compassionate caregivers who 
supported your loved ones through the journey, and 
you continue the legacy of care that Luminis Health 
Gilchrist Lifecare Institute offers families throughout 
your community.

If you would like to do so, the language below can be 
included in the obituary:

In lieu of flowers, memorial donations may be 
made to Luminis Health Gilchrist Lifecare Institute

A meaningful way to honor the care 
provided by Luminis Health Gilchrist 
Lifecare Institute


